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Today I will be faithful to the proposal to thank in a few words -I hope adequate- this 
award I am receiving.  
  
  
Thanks:  
 
To the Spanish Scientific Society for Computer Science and the BBVA Foundation. 
Thanks for recognizing the activity and the work done by the people who try to 
advance the Science in Spain, despite the existing obstacles.  
 
People who make decent and truthful research. Thank you for being honest, critical, 
and non-pursue results at any price.  
 
To my thesis supervisors and to all supervisors that respect the work of their 
predoctoral students. Thanks for giving us freedom of choice and guide us in the 
world of research and its vicissitudes.  
 
To the GRIAL research group, and to all the groups committed with humanizing 
workspaces, supporting new ideas and give wings to those who want to fly.  
 
To the University of Salamanca, and to all the universities that try to look to the 
future and move forward despite the lack of funding.  
 
To IBM Research, and all entities that leverage the human and scientific capital 
undervalued by estates and states. Thank you for not letting the investment made 
by the Society in our education be depreciated amid precariousness and 
bureaucracy.  
 
To my environment, and to all the people who support us while we strive to have a 
future associated with Science. Thank you for all the help we receive, the love and 
encouragement. These fruits fall from your branches. 
  
 
 

Long live Science!  
 

Juan Cruz-Benito 


